BPEUEIR MEETING OF THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
May 6’ 1958

Meeving cuiled To oruer vy chairman Goraon Goetz out there
being a lack of' quorum, no regular business was conducted.

Those present were Gordon Goetz, Archie McBay, Alden Lo ing and
Robt. Stanhurst,

After some discussion, it was decided that in concurrence with
the wishes of the Joint Meeting of representatives from the Port
Commission, the Chamber of Commerce, the City Council and the
Planning Commission held Jan2l, 1958, that another meeting of
this group would be held May 20th

Secy. to send each of these organization a letter notlfylng
them of this meeting.

Program to consist of a review of Mill Beach Park and street
oiling program,

Gladys HKanick, Secy.



